| PR my name is Kasey Tarnow.
I am a Girl Scout in Troop 1510 in
San Clemente.

| love San Clemente. | especially
love our ocean and the chance we
have to live in such a beautiful
place. A clean ocean is important
for the marine animals that live
there, as well as the people who
play in the water. | noticed that our
streets are not always clean and
when we have a big rain,
trash/debris goes into the drains
and then ends up in the ocean.

| have a solution for this problem. It
is called “My Street, My Ocean”.
This project is a simple way to make
a big difference in keeping our
ocean clean. It involves signing up
for street sweeping reminders so
you can keep your car (or your
guests’ car) out of the way so the
street sweeper can collect the
trash.

I am hoping you can help by telling
your customers about this. Please
help support me in keeping the
ocean clean.

Go online to:
San-Clemente.org/Sweep

Once you sign up you will get a text
and/or an email reminder the day
before the sweeper comes.

Please sign up today and help
spread the word throughout San
Clemente!

THANKS! =)

For more information about the "My Street My Ocean" project, please contact Kasey at ktarnow22@outlook.com



